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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190521013
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

To clarify - please can you break down the offences committed?

There were 16 offences. Can you please provide me details of those offences?

And please can I get a breakdown, also, of the sentencing that was given for each offence?

Can you provide details (e.g. name, age, location) of the offender as well?
This was a clarification of a previous request in which you asked: 
Are you please able to provide me with details of the offender in 2017 who was convicted or cautioned for possession of an article/blade 16 times before receiving an immediate custodial sentence?

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it below:-
Single possession of an article with a blade or point offence                                       12

Multiple possession of an article with a blade or point offences                                   3

Possession of an article with a blade or point offence and a breach offence               1

The sentences the offender received on those occasions were

1 caution

6 absolute or conditional discharges

6 community sentences

3 suspended sentences

On the previous occasions the offender was aged between 22 and 33.  

However, please be informed the information concerning the offender’s name and location details, together with the specific age information at caution, or sentence, is exempt from disclosure under section 40(2) of the FOIA, because it contains personal data.

Personal data can only be released if to do so would not contravene any of the data protection principles set out in Article 5(1) of the General Data Protection Regulation and section 34(1) of the Data Protection Act 2018.

We believe releasing the requested information into the public domain would be unlawful. Individuals have a clear and strong expectation that their personal data will be held in confidence and not disclosed to the public under the FOIA.  

This is an absolute exemption and does not require a public interest test.
Sentences for those carrying knives are getting tougher – they are more likely to be sent straight to prison – and for longer – than at any time in the last decade.

Since introducing new legislation in 2015 the number of offenders being given custodial sentences for repeat knife offences has risen sharply.
Sentencing is a matter for independent judges, based on the full facts of each case.
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